
 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
REPEAL- This is an OUS Board policy governing its member universities’ criteria for entering into business 
agreements. As OUS no longer exists, this policy should be repealed. The university has its own policies 
and criteria governing university business and business agreements, and has a process for establishing 
such policies and criteria. 

                                           

ENTITIES AFFECTED BY THIS POLICY  
Repealing this policy should have no effect on any UO entity. 
              

WEB SITE ADDRESS FOR THIS POLICY  
http://policies.uoregon.edu/content/business-practices 

      
RESPONSIBLE OFFICE 
Office of the Vice President for Finance and Administration (VPFA). For questions about this policy repeal 
proposal, please contact Kassy Fisher, Office of the VPFA (kmfisher@uoregon.edu). 
              

ENACTMENT & REVISION HISTORY 
Effective Date:  
02/16/2001 

              

POLICY TEXT 
Consistent with OUS’ commitment to the free flow of commerce and efficient business practices, OUS 
institutions shall not adopt limits on eligibility to enter business agreements or otherwise conduct 
business unless based on the ability to perform, evidence of illegal activities or other criteria required or 
allowed by statute or Board rule. 
   _____________________         

RELATED RESOURCES 

Business Practices 

 

http://policies.uoregon.edu/content/business-practices
mailto:kmfisher@uoregon.edu

